
From: Robert Boyce  
Sent: 17 February 2022 11:46 
To:  
Subject: Re: trees in conservation area 
 
1. both trees are in my rear garden  
2. I want to prune the upper branches of the catalpa back to where they were 
pruned several years ago. As you can see in the photo, at least two branches 
have recently broken in heavy wind and I expect more branches may soon be 
broken. 
3. I have attached two photos, one of each tree. 
 
Robert Boyce 
 


